
 

 
 
 

 
St Hedwig’s village sold to Catholic 

Healthcare 
 
Dear Member, 

 
 
The Health Services Union has received notification (see attached) from your employer 
that the facility has been sold to Catholic Healthcare. 
  
As with any change process, it is very important that members are aware of their rights 
and are able to protect their rights. 
  
We strongly advise members to: 
  

• Ensure your contract is up to date including your classification level and 
contracted hours (the new employer will only honour your contracted hours) 
 

• Ensure you have a written copy of all your leave balances and that the leave 
balances are accurate. 

  
With any change of ownership, there are likely to be many changes over time in relation 
to rosters, structures and pay scales. 
  
We can only represent HSU members through any change process, encourage your 
workmates to join the HSU online www.hsu.asn.au/join or phone 1300 478 679. 
 

 
In unity, 
 

 
Gerard Hayes 
Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD 
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